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                        FD2014-06

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the King County Ferry District Board of Supervisors will hold a public hearing in the King County Council Chambers on the 10th Floor of the King County Courthouse (516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington) on the 3rd  day of November, 2014, at 1:30 p.m. The purpose of this public hearing is to consider adoption of the 2015 budget and work plan for the District.


The proposed budget for the Ferry District includes the operating and capital budgets for the District, as well as the operations and capital reimbursement budget for the King County Marine Division.  

The proposed resolution and attachments are available in the King County Council Clerk’s office, Room 1200 King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle Washington 98104, by request to the Clerk of the District, telephone 206-477-1020, or on the internet at http://www.kingcounty.gov/council/clerk/ordinances_advertised.aspx, and also at
http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=1943564&GUID=8135EF6B-43DD-418D-A0B9-8A5F79AB2AD2&Options=ID|Text|&Search=FD2014-06

The proposed Ferry District budget and work plan can also be viewed at http://www.kingcountyferries.org/.

DATED at Seattle, Washington this 22nd day of October, 2014.

KING COUNTY FERRY DISTRICT
KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Board
